RMC MOWING GUIDELINES

Mowing is done on the approximately 20 miles of roads in Kenmure during the mowing
season, usually from mid-April to early October. The grass is mowed on the right-of-
way 6 to 8 feet from the edge of the pavement, where possible. Mowing is not done on
owner-improved right-of-ways.

While all of Kenmure is usually on a three-week interval mowing schedule, the RMC
representative responsible for scheduling mowing has the flexibility to increase or
decrease that interval, dependent on rate of grass growth, which is influenced by
rainfall, temperature, sun and canopy cover in various regions of Kenmure. The RMC
representative also has the flexibility to schedule different mowing intervals for specific
sections of Kenmure, dependent on rate of grass growth.

Mowing should not be scheduled on Mondays, to avoid conflict with garbage collection.

The RMC representative contacts the mowing contractor to schedule each mowing.
Mowing usually takes two rain-free days for each mowing for all of Kenmure.
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